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As recognized, adventure as capably as experience about lesson, amusement, as well as conformity can be gotten by just checking out a books Mentalites Et Choix
Economiques Des Romains plus it is not directly done, you could tolerate even more regarding this life, around the world.
We provide you this proper as well as simple mannerism to get those all. We manage to pay for Mentalites Et Choix Economiques Des Romains and numerous books
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the midst of them is this Mentalites Et Choix Economiques Des Romains that can be your partner.

Ancient World.
Roman Frugality Ingo Gildenhard 2020-07-09 Explores frugal thought and practice in
Roman history, from the archaic period to the early empire and beyond.
Law and Transaction Costs in the Ancient Economy Dennis P. Kehoe 2015-11-11 A
critical element of economic performance from antiquity to the present
Capital, Investment, and Innovation in the Roman World Paul Erdkamp 2020-02-18
Investment in capital, both physical and financial, and innovation in its uses are
often considered the linchpin of modern economic growth, while credit and credit
markets now seem to determine the wealth - as well as the fate - of nations. Yet
was it always thus? The Roman economy was large, complex, and sophisticated, but
in terms of its structural properties did it look anything like the economies we
know and are familiar with today? Through consideration of the allocation and uses
of capital and credit and the role of innovation in the Roman world, the
individual essays comprising this volume go straight to the heart of the matter,
exploring such questions as how capital in its various forms was generated,
allocated, and employed in the Roman economy; whether the Romans had markets for
capital goods and credit; and whether investment in capital led to innovation and
productivity growth. Their authors consider multiple aspects of capital use in
agriculture, water management, trade, and urban production, and of credit
provision, finance, and human capital, covering different periods of Roman history
and ranging geographically across Italy and elsewhere in the Roman world.
Utilizing many different types of written and archaeological evidence, and
employing a range of modern theoretical perspectives and methodologies, the
contributors, an expert international team of historians and archaeologists, have
produced the first book-length contribution to focus exclusively on (physical and
financial) capital in the Roman world; a volume that is aimed not only at
specialists in the field, but also at economic historians and archaeologists
specializing in other periods and places.
Paul as an Administrator of God in 1 Corinthians John Goodrich 2012-05-10
Elucidates the nature of Paul's authority by investigating the metaphorical
portrayal of apostles in 1 Corinthians as divinely appointed administrators.
Rome et l'occident Bernadette Cabouret 2009
Making Money in Ancient Athens Michael Leese 2021-10-20 Given their cultural,
intellectual, and scientific achievements, surely the Greeks were able to approach
their economic affairs in a rational manner like modern individuals? Since the
nineteenth century, many scholars have argued that premodern people did not behave
like modern businesspeople, and that the “stagnation” that characterized the
economy prior to the Industrial Revolution can be explained by a prevailing
noneconomic mentality throughout premodern (and nonwestern) societies. This view,
which simultaneously extols the “sophistication” of the modern West, relegates all
other civilizations to the status of economic backwardness. But the evidence from
ancient Athens, which is one of the best-documented societies in the premodern
world, tells a very different story: one of progress, innovation, and rational
economic strategies. Making Money in Ancient Athens examines in the most
comprehensive manner possible the voluminous source material that has survived
from Athens in inscriptions, private lawsuit speeches, and the works of
philosophers like Aristotle and Plato. Inheritance cases that detail estate
composition and investment choices, and maritime trade deals gone wrong, provide
unparalleled glimpses into the specific factors that influenced Athenians at the
level of the economic decision-making process itself, and the motivations that
guided the specific economic transactions attested in the source material. Armed
with some of the most thoroughly documented case studies and the richest variety
of source material from the ancient Greek world, Michael Leese argues that the
evidence overwhelmingly demonstrates that ancient Athenians achieved the type of
long-term profit and wealth maximization and continuous reinvestment of profits
into additional productive enterprise that have been argued as unique to (and
therefore responsible for) the modern industrial-capitalist system.
Shopping in Ancient Rome Claire Holleran 2012-04-26 This volume provides the first
comprehensive account of the retail network in ancient Rome and investigates the
diverse means by which goods were sold to consumers in the city. Holleran places
Roman retail trade within the wider context of its urban economy and explores the
critical relationship between retail and broader environmental factors.
The Freedman in the Roman World Henrik Mouritsen 2011-01-27 Freedmen occupied a
complex and often problematic place in Roman society between slaves on the one
hand and freeborn citizens on the other. Playing an extremely important role in
the economic life of the Roman world, they were also a key instrument for
replenishing and even increasing the size of the citizen body. This book presents
an original synthesis, for the first time covering both Republic and Empire in a
single volume. While providing up-to-date discussions of most significant aspects
of the phenomenon, the book also offers a new understanding of the practice of
manumission, its role in the organisation of slave labour and the Roman economy,
as well as the deep-seated ideological concerns to which it gave rise. It locates
the freedman in a broader social and economic context, explaining the remarkable
popularity of manumission in the Roman world.
Debt in the Ancient Mediterranean and Near East John Weisweiler 2022 In his Debt:
The First 5000 Years, the anthropologist David Graeber put forward a new grand
narrative of world history. From the Late Bronze Age onwards, all across the Near
East and Mediterranean, relationships of mutual obligation were transformed into
quantifiable and legally enforceable debts. Graeber suggests that this
transformation made possible new economic institutions, such as IOUs, coinage, and
chattel slavery. It also led to the emergence of modes of thought that have shaped
Eurasian philosophical and religious traditions ever since. Debt in the Ancient
Mediterranean and the Near East explores the implications of this theory for the
history of the Mediterranean and Near East. A distinguished group of ancient
historians assesses how well Graeber's interpretations fit current understandings
of ancient and late antique economies. At the same time, this volume offers a
history of premodern credit systems which takes seriously the dual nature of debt
as both quantifiable economic reality and immeasurable social obligation. By
exploring the diverse ways in which social relationships were quantified in
different ancient and late antique societies, the work introduces a method of
writing the history of premodern systems of exchange that departs from the
currently dominant paradigm of neo-institutional economics.
Economy, Family, and Society from Rome to Islam Simon Swain 2013-04-25 A full
edition and study of Bryson's Management of the Estate, edited by a leading expert
in both Classics and Arabic literature.
The Economies of Hellenistic Societies, Third to First Centuries BC Zosia
Archibald 2011-06-09 The contributors to this volume define the distinctive
economic features of the Hellenistic Age and the ways in which they have had an

The Oxford Handbook of Roman Law and Society Paul J du Plessis 2016-09-29 The
Oxford Handbook of Roman Law and Society surveys the landscape of contemporary
research and charts principal directions of future inquiry. More than a history of
doctrine or an account of jurisprudence, the Handbook brings to bear upon Roman
legal study the full range of intellectual resources of contemporary legal
history, from comparison to popular constitutionalism, from international private
law to law and society, thereby setting itself apart from other volumes as a
unique contribution to scholarship on its subject. The Handbook brings the study
of Roman law into closer alignment and dialogue with historical, sociological, and
anthropological research into law in other periods. It will therefore be of value
not only to ancient historians and legal historians already focused on the ancient
world, but to historians of all periods interested in law and its complex and
multifaceted relationship to society.
The Monetary Systems of the Greeks and Romans W. V. Harris 2010-04-29 Most people
have some idea what Greeks and Romans coins looked like, but few know how complex
Greek and Roman monetary systems eventually became. The contributors to this
volume are numismatists, ancient historians, and economists intent on
investigating how these systems worked and how they both did and did not resemble
a modern monetary system. Why did people first start using coins? How did Greeks
and Romans make payments, large or small? What does money mean in Greek tragedy?
Was the Roman Empire an integrated economic system? This volume can serve as an
introduction to such questions, but it also offers the specialist the results of
original research.
The Romans and Trade André Tchernia 2016-11-10 André Tchernia is one of the
leading experts on amphorae as a source of economic history, a pioneer of maritime
archaeology, and author of a wealth of articles on Roman trade, notably the wine
trade. This book brings together the author's previously published essays, updated
and revised, with recent notes and prefaced with an entirely new synthesis of his
views on Roman commerce with a particular emphasis on the people involved in it.
The book is divided into two main parts. The first is a general study of the
structure of Roman trade: Landowners and traders, traders' fortunes, the matter of
the market, the role of the state, and dispatching what is required. It tackles
the recent debates on Roman trade and Roman economy, providing, original and
convincing answers. The second part of the book is a selection of 14 of the
author's published papers. They range from discussions of general topics such as
the ideas of crisis and competition, the approvisioning of Ancient Rome, trade
with the East, to more specialized studies, such as the interpretation of the 33
AD crisis. Overall, the book contains a wealth of insights into the workings of
ancient trade and expertly combines discussion of the material evidence-especially
of amphorae and wrecks-with the prosopographical approach derived from epigraphic,
papyrological and historical data.
The Impact of the Roman Army (200 B.C. – A.D. 476): Economic, Social, Political,
Religious and Cultural Aspects Lukas de Blois 2007-07-30 This sixth volume of the
network Impact of Empire offers a comprehensive reading on the economic,
political, religious and cultural impact of Roman military forces on the regions
that were dominated by the Roman Empire.
Worthy Efforts: Attitudes to Work and Workers in Pre-Industrial Europe Catharina
Lis 2012-07-26 In Worthy Efforts Catharina Lis and Hugo Soly offer an innovative
approach to the history of perceptions and representations of work in Europe
throughout Classical Antiquity and the medieval and early modern periods.
The Oxford Handbook of Social Relations in the Roman World Michael Peachin 2011
Michael Peachin is Professor of Classics at New York University. --Book Jacket.
Bodies on the Verge Joseph A. Marchal 2019-05-24 A collection that resets the
terms of interpreting the Pauline letters Interpretation of Paul's letters often
proves troubling, since people frequently cite them when debating controversial
matters of gender and sexuality. Rather than focusing on the more common defensive
responses to those expected prooftexts that supposedly address homosexuality, the
essays in this collection reflect the range, rigor, vitality, and creativity of
other interpretive options influenced by queer studies. Thus key concepts and
practices for understanding these letters in terms of history, theology, empire,
gender, race, and ethnicity, among others, are rethought through queer
interventions within both ancient settings and more recent history and literature.
Features: New options for how to interpret and use Paul's letters, particularly in
light of their use in debates about sexuality and gender Developing approaches in
queer studies that help with understanding and using Pauline letters and
interpretations differently Key reflections on the two "clobber passages" (Rom
1:26-27 and 1 Cor 6:9) that demonstrate the relevance of a far wider range of
texts throughout the Pauline corpus
Roman Villas in Central Italy Annalisa Marzano 2007 Drawing on documentary sources
and archaeological evidence this book offers a socio-economic history of elite
villas in Roman Central Italy and brings a new perspective to the debate on the
slave-based villa system and the crisis of Italian villas in the imperial period.
The Idea of Work in Europe from Antiquity to Modern Times Catharina Lis 2016-12-05
This volume takes a fresh and innovative approach to the history of ideas of work,
concerning perceptions, attitudes, cultures and representations of work throughout
Antiquity and the medieval and early modern periods. Focusing on developments in
Europe, the contributors approach the subject from a variety of angles,
considering aspects of work as described in literature, visual culture, and as
perceived in economic theory. As well as external views of workers the volume also
looks at the meaning of work for the self-perception of various social groups,
including labourers, artisans, merchants, and noblemen, and the effects of this on
their self-esteem and social identity. Taking a broad chronological approach to
the subject provides readers with a cutting-edge overview of research into the
varying attitudes to work and its place in pre-industrial society.
Pistoi Dia Tèn Technèn Koenraad Verboven 2008 This volume contains essays based on
the papers presented at the international colloquium "Banks, Loans and Financial
Archives in the Ancient World", held in Ghent and Brussels in 2006 in honour of R.
Bogaert. Specialists of various fields and periods have contributed studies on
banking and finance in the Ancient World (including the Near East) and 18thcentury England, each applying his or her own research strategies, methodologies
and traditions. A common ground was found transcending the boundaries between
disciplines as diverse as Assyriology, social and economic history, Roman law,
epigraphy, papyrology and economics. The result of this collaborative effort is a
consistent study that takes up many of the challenges posed by recent discoveries
and new insights concerning the 'nature' of the ancient economy. As such, it will
prove a substantial contribution to the ongoing effort to better understand the
genesis, development and role of money, credit and financial mediation in the
mentalites-et-choix-economiques-des-romains
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enduring effect on global cultural patterns.
Law and the Rural Economy in the Roman Empire Dennis P. Kehoe 2010-03-25 The
economy of the Roman Empire was predominantly agrarian: Roman landowners,
agricultural laborers, and small tenant farmers were highly dependent upon one
another for assuring stability. By examining the property rights established by
the Roman government, in particular the laws concerning land tenure and the
contractual relationships between wealthy landowners and the tenant farmers to
whom they leased their land, Dennis P. Kehoe is able to demonstrate how the state
fostered economic development and who benefited the most. In this bold application
of economic theory, Kehoe explores the relationship between Roman private law and
the development of the Roman economy during a crucial period of the Roman Empire,
from the second to the fourth century C.E. Kehoe is able to use the laws
concerning land tenure, and the Roman government's enforcement of those laws, as a
window through which to develop a more comprehensive view of the Roman economy.
With its innovative application of the methodologies of law and economics and the
New Institutional Economics Law and the Rural Economy in the Roman Empire is a
groundbreaking addition to the study of the Roman economy. Dennis P. Kehoe is
Professor of Classical Studies at Tulane University. He is the author of several
books, including Investment, Profit, and Tenancy: The Jurists and the Roman
Agrarian Economy(University of Michigan Press, 1997). "Kehoe brings his deep
expertise in Roman land tenure systems and his broad knowledge of the
methodologies of New Institutional Economics to bear on questions of fundamental
importance regarding the relationship of Roman law and society. Was governmental
policy on agriculture designed to benefit large landowners or small farmers? What
impact did it have on the rural economy? The fascinating answers Kehoe provides in
this pathbreaking work should occasion a major reassessment of such problems by
social and legal historians." ---Thomas McGinn, Department of Classical Studies at
Vanderbilt University, and author of The Economy of Prostitution in the Roman
World: A Study of Social History and the Brothel and Prostitution, Sexuality, and
the Law in Ancient Rome "A ground-breaking study using the principles of New
Institutional Economics to analyze the impact of legal policy in balancing the
interests of Roman tenant-farmers and landowners in the 2-4 centuries C.E. Kehoe's
book will be essential reading for historians of the Roman Empire, demonstrating
how the government overcame challenges and contradictions as it sought to regulate
this enormous sector of the economy." ---Susan D. Martin, Department of Classics,
University of Tennessee "In Law and the Rural Economy, Kehoe brings to life the
workings of the ancient economy and the Roman legal system. By analyzing
interactions between the imperial government, landlords, and tenant farmers in
provinces across the Empire, Kehoe opens insights into imperial economic policy.
He handles a variety of challenging sources with mastery and wit, and his
knowledge of scholarship is extensive and thorough, covering ancient history,
textual problems in the sources, legal history and, perhaps most impressively, the
modern fields of economic theory and 'law and economics.' Kehoe's innovative and
sophisticated methodology sets his work apart. The book will make an important
contribution to our understanding of access to the law and the effectiveness of
the legal system, important topics for scholars of law, ancient and modern." --Cynthia J. Bannon, Department of Classical Studies, Indiana University
Managing Information in the Roman Economy Cristina Rosillo-López 2020-12-23 This
volume studies information as an economic resource in the Roman World. Information
asymmetry is a distinguishing phenomenon of any human relationship. From an
economic perspective, private or hidden information, opposed to publicly
observable information, generates advantages and inequalities; at the same time,
it is a source of profit, legal and illegal, and of transaction costs. The
contributions that make up the present book aim to deepen our understanding of the
economy of Ancient Rome by identifying and analysing formal and informal systems
of knowledge and institutions that contributed to control, manage, restrict and
enhance information. The chapters scrutinize the impact of information asymmetries
on specific economic sectors, such as the labour market and the market of real
estate, as well as the world of professional associations and trading networks. It
further discusses structures and institutions that facilitated and regulated
economic information in the public and the private spheres, such as market places,
auctions, financial mechanisms and instruments, state treasures and archives.
Managing Asymmetric Information in the Roman Economy invites the reader to
evaluate economic activities within a larger collective mental, social, and
political framework, and aims ultimately to test the applicability of tools and
ideas from theoretical frameworks such as the Economics of Information to ancient
and comparative historical research.
The Roman Market Economy Peter Temin 2017-09-05 What modern economics can tell us
about ancient Rome The quality of life for ordinary Roman citizens at the height
of the Roman Empire probably was better than that of any other large group of
people living before the Industrial Revolution. The Roman Market Economy uses the
tools of modern economics to show how trade, markets, and the Pax Romana were
critical to ancient Rome's prosperity. Peter Temin, one of the world's foremost
economic historians, argues that markets dominated the Roman economy. He traces
how the Pax Romana encouraged trade around the Mediterranean, and how Roman law
promoted commerce and banking. Temin shows that a reasonably vibrant market for
wheat extended throughout the empire, and suggests that the Antonine Plague may
have been responsible for turning the stable prices of the early empire into the
persistent inflation of the late. He vividly describes how various markets
operated in Roman times, from commodities and slaves to the buying and selling of
land. Applying modern methods for evaluating economic growth to data culled from
historical sources, Temin argues that Roman Italy in the second century was as
prosperous as the Dutch Republic in its golden age of the seventeenth century. The
Roman Market Economy reveals how economics can help us understand how the Roman
Empire could have ruled seventy million people and endured for centuries.
Dialogues d'histoire ancienne 2005
Histoire de France, volume 1 Julian Gomez Pardo 2022-02-22 Cette histoire de
France en quatre volumes fait la part belle à l’histoire évènementielle, à ses
héros, ses légendes, ses lieux et monuments. Elle met également en valeur les
grandes évolutions sociales, économiques et culturelles de chaque époque. la plus
récente synthèse d’un récit chronologique, d’après les recherches des plus grands
historiens. des biographies des principaux personnagesle point sur les évènements
les plus marquants de l’histoire nationale et sur les principaux monuments de la
mémoire nationaleune présentation des grands débats historiographiques
contemporains
Religion in the Roman Empire Jörg Rüpke 2021-10-06 The Roman Empire was home to a
fascinating variety of different cults and religions. Its enormous extent, the
absence of a precisely definable state religion and constant exchanges with the
religions and cults of conquered peoples and of neighbouring cultures resulted in
a multifaceted diversity of religious convictions and practices. This volume
provides a compelling view of central aspects of cult and religion in the Roman
Empire, among them the distinction between public and private cult, the complex
interrelations between different religious traditions, their mutually entangled
developments and expansions, and the diversity of regional differences, rituals,
religious texts and artefacts.
Mentalités et choix économiques des Romains Collectif 2019-04-08 Dans le domaine
des études sur l’économie antique, et plus particulièrement romaine, de nombreuses
enquêtes ont porté sur les intérêts économiques des divers milieux sociaux et
notamment des élites sénatoriales, équestres et municipales, ainsi que des groupes
mentalites-et-choix-economiques-des-romains

statutaires liés à leurs affaires (esclaves, affranchis). Toutefois, les choix et
les modes de pensée de ces agents économiques, la façon dont ils prenaient leurs
décisions, les motivations qui les y amenaient et la place qu’ils tenaient
respectivement dans la réalisation de ces décisions ont été relativement négligés.
Pourtant, ni la documentation ni les outils conceptuels ne font défaut pour
aborder ces questions, et les recherches consacrées aux économies modernes,
préindustrielles et industrielles en ont montré tout l’intérêt. C’est cette lacune
que ce livre souhaite contribuer à combler, à partir des travaux et des débats
menés dans le cadre d’un programme de recherches du Centre Gustave Glotz (UMR
8585, Paris).
Ancient Literacies William A Johnson 2009-02-05 Classicists have been slow to take
advantage of the important advances in the way that literacy is viewed in other
disciplines (including in particular cognitive psychology, socio-linguistics, and
socio-anthropology). On the other hand, historians of literacy continue to rely on
outdated work by classicists (mostly from the 1960's and 1970's) and have little
access to the current reexamination of the ancient evidence. This timely volume
attempts to formulate new interesting ways of talking about the entire concept of
literacy in the ancient world--literacy not in the sense of whether 10% or 30% of
people in the ancient world could read or write, but in the sense of text-oriented
events embedded in a particular socio-cultural context. The volume is intended as
a forum in which selected leading scholars rethink from the ground up how students
of classical antiquity might best approach the question of literacy in the past,
and how that investigation might materially intersect with changes in the way that
literacy is now viewed in other disciplines. The result will give readers new ways
of thinking about specific elements of "literacy" in antiquity, such as the nature
of personal libraries, or what it means to be a bookseller in antiquity; new
constructionist questions, such as what constitutes reading communities and how
they fashion themselves; new takes on the public sphere, such as how literacy
intersects with commercialism, or with the use of public spaces, or with the
construction of civic identity; new essentialist questions, such as what "book"
and "reading" signify in antiquity, why literate cultures develop, or why literate
cultures matter. The book derives from a conference (a Semple Symposium held in
Cincinnati in April 2006) and includes new work from the most outstanding scholars
of literacy in antiquity (e.g., Simon Goldhill, Joseph Farrell, Peter White, and
Rosalind Thomas).
Rome's Imperial Economy W. V. Harris 2011-02-03 Imperial Rome has a name for
wealth and luxury, but was the economy of the Roman Empire as a whole a success,
by the standards of pre-modern economies? In this volume W. V. Harris brings
together eleven previously published papers on this much-argued subject, with
additional comments to bring them up to date. A new study of poverty and
destitution provides a fresh perspective on the question of the Roman Empire's
economic performance, and a substantial introduction ties the collection together.
Harris tackles difficult but essential questions, such as how slavery worked, what
role the state played, whether the Romans had a sophisticated monetary system,
what it was like to be poor, whether they achieved sustained economic growth. He
shows that in spite of notably sophisticated economic institutions and the
spectacular wealth of a few, the Roman economy remained incorrigibly pre-modern
and left a definite segment of the population high and dry.
The Palgrave Handbook of Economics and Language V. Ginsburgh 2016-04-08 Do the
languages people speak influence their economic decisions and social behavior in
multilingual societies? This Handbook brings together scholars from various
disciplines to examine the links and tensions between economics and language to
find the delicate balance between monetary benefits and psychological costs of
linguistic dynamics.
Vocabulaire et expression de l'économie dans le monde antique Jean Andreau 2007
Étude ayant pour objectif de mieux comprendre les comportements et les mentalités
des peuples de l'Antiquité (Proche-Orient, Grèce et Rome) dans le domaine
économique. La première partie porte sur le vocabulaire des lieux de l'économie,
des métiers et de certaines opérations économiques. La seconde partie rassemble
des études consacrées à la manifestation des hiérarchies sociales.
Roman Law and Economics Giuseppe Dari-Mattiacci 2020-05-26 Ancient Rome is the
only society in the history of the western world whose legal profession evolved
autonomously, distinct and separate from institutions of political and religious
power. Roman legal thought has left behind an enduring legacy and exerted enormous
influence on the shaping of modern legal frameworks and systems, but its own
genesis and context pose their own explanatory problems. The economic analysis of
Roman law has enormous untapped potential in this regard: by exploring the
intersecting perspectives of legal history, economic history, and the economic
analysis of law, the two volumes of Roman Law and Economics are able to offer a
uniquely interdisciplinary examination of the origins of Roman legal institutions,
their functions, and their evolution over a period of more than 1000 years, in
response to changes in the underlying economic activities that those institutions
regulated. Volume II covers the concepts of exchange, ownership, and disputes,
analysing the detailed workings of credit, property, and slavery, among others,
while Volume I explores Roman legal institutions and organizations in detail, from
the constitution of the Republic to the management of business in the Empire.
Throughout each volume, contributions from specialists in legal and economic
history, law, and legal theory are underpinned by rigorous analysis drawing on
modern empirical and theoretical techniques and methodologies borrowed from
economics. In demonstrating how these can be fruitfully applied to the study of
ancient societies, with due deference to the historical context, Roman Law and
Economics opens up a host of new avenues of research for scholars and students in
each of these fields and in the social sciences more broadly, offering new ways in
which different modes of enquiry can connect with and inform each other.
Collection Latomus 2016
The Urbanisation of the North-Western Provinces of the Roman Empire Frida
Pellegrino 2020-11-26 This study investigates the development of urbanism in the
north-western provinces of the Roman empire. Key themes include continuity and
discontinuity between pre-Roman and Roman ‘urban’ systems, relationships between
juridical statuses and levels of monumentality, levels of connectivity and
economic integration, and regional urban hierarchies.
Security and Credit in Roman Law Hendrik L. E. Verhagen 2022-09-15 There are no
legal institutions other than pignus and hypotheca (i.e. mortgage) where the
formative effect of legal practice can be so clearly observed. Security and Credit
in Roman Law outlines the legal history of these institutions in terms of an
iterative relationship between transactional lawyers drafting legal transactions
and Roman jurisprudence deploying its analytical skills in order to accommodate
new transactional practices into the Roman legal system. The evolution of the
Roman law of real security, well known through the legal sources (Justinian's
Digest and Code), is reconstructed, while matching it with actual banking
practices, in particular the secured lending transactions documented in the
archive of the Sulpicii. In the late classical period the imperial chancery
increasingly interfered with it in order to provide a considerable degree of
protection to debtors. The (largely but certainly not completely) spontaneous
evolution of Roman law produced a law of secured transactions which was highly
sophisticated and versatile, allowing non-possessory security, multiple charges,
pledges of receivables, antichretic pledges, and even floating charges over a
dynamic fund of assets. Since legal systems often adapt in reaction to impulses
from their economic environment, the complexity of the Roman law of real security
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indicates that pignus and hypotheca did play a significant role in the Roman
economy. It will be shown that this role was generally a positive one. Its main
weaknesses were lack of publicity and the presence of fiscal charges: even these
weaknesses did not undermine the effectiveness of secured transactions.
The Extramercantile Economies of Greek and Roman Cities David B. Hollander
2019-04-16 Recent work on the ancient economy has tended to concentrate on market
exchange, but other forces also caused goods to change hands. Such nonmarket
transfers ranged from small private gifts to the wholesale confiscation of cities,
lands, and their peoples. The papers presented in this volume examine aspects of
this extramercantile economy, particularly benefaction and the role of
associations, as well as their impact on the market economy. This volume brings
together ancient historians, New Testament scholars, and classicists to assess
critically the New Institutional Economics framework. Combining theoretical
approaches with detailed investigations of particular regions and topics, its
chapters examine Greek economic thought, the benefits of membership in private
associations, and the economic role of civic euergetism from classical Athens to
the municipalities of Roman Spain. The Extramercantile Economies of Greek and
Roman Cities will be of use to those interested in the economic context of ancient
religions, the role of associations in the economy, theoretical approaches to the
study of the ancient economy, labor and politics in the ancient city, as well as
how Greek philosophers, from Xenophon to Philodemus, developed ethical ideas about
economic behavior.
Paul's Koinonia with the Philippians Julien M. Ogereau 2014-11-07 "Was Paul's
relationship with the Philippians an economic partnership? Julien M. Ogereau
explores the socio-economic dimension of Paul's koinonia with the Philippians from
a Graeco-Roman perspective and argues that Paul maintained this partnership to
provide financially for his mission."--Page 4 of printed paper wrapper.
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Work, Labour, and Professions in the Roman World 2016-10-11 Work, Labour, and
Professions in the Roman World offers new insights, ideas and interpretations on
the role of labour and human resources in the Roman economy. The book approaches
labour not only as an economic phenomenon, but gives attention also to work as
social and cultural phenomenon.
Poverty in Ancient Greece and Rome Filippo Carlà-Uhink 2022-09-02 This volume
presents an innovative picture of the ancient Mediterranean world. Approaching
poverty as a multifaceted condition, it examines how different groups were
affected by the lack of access to symbolic, cultural and social – as well as
economic – capital. Collecting a wide range of studies by an international team of
experts, it presents a diverse and complex analysis of life in antiquity, from the
archaic to the late antique period. The sections on Greece, Rome, and Late
Antiquity offer in-depth studies of ancient life, integrating analysis of socioeconomic dynamics and cultural and discursive strategies that shaped this crucial
element of ancient (and modern) societies. Themes like social cohesion and
control, exclusion, gender, agency, and identity are explored through the
combination of archaeological, epigraphic, and literary evidence, presenting a
rich panorama of Greco-Roman societies and a stimulating collection of new
approaches and methodologies for their understanding. The book offers a
comprehensive view of the ancient world, analysing different social groups – from
wealthy elites to poor peasants and the destitute – and their interactions, in
contexts as diverse as Classical Athens and Sparta, imperial Rome, and the late
antique towns of Egypt and North Africa. Poverty in Ancient Greece and Rome:
Discourses and Realities is a valuable resource for students and scholars of
ancient history, classical literature, and archaeology. In addition, topics
covered in the book are of interest to social scientists, scholars of religion,
and historians working on poverty and social history in other periods.
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